
 
30 May 2012 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Oyun Sanjaasuren 
Co-Chair 
Civil Will Green Party, Mongolia 
 
 
Dear Dr. Sanjaasuren: 
 
On behalf of our Executive Committee and all participants present, we would like to 
express our deepest gratitude for your party’s hosting of the CALD Mongolia Seminar 
and Study Visit last 23-27 May 2012.  While it is regrettable that we were unable to 
personally attend this event, we have heard wonderful things about your party’s 
commitment to liberal values, hospitality and love for culture.  
 
We would like to thank you for your sponsorship and organization of all local 
arrangements, including the accommodation, cultural shows and trip to the countryside.  
Please extend our thanks to the organizers, speakers and session chairs, and all party 
members who were involved and warmly welcomed our delegates. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to wish the Civil Will Green Party all the best 
for the parliamentary elections on 28 June 2012.  We are optimistic that your hard work 
and determination will produce positive results, and are confident that your newly-
elected representatives will be committed to strengthening liberalism and democracy for 
the Mongolian people. 
 
We look forward to organizing future CALD activities in your country and the continued 
strengthening of CALD’s relationship with its newest member party. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

 
        
Sam Rainsy, MP     J.R. Nereus Acosta 
Chair       Secretary General 
 


